
Dr Tara Higgins 
Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing and Resource 
EPA Headquarters 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
CO Wexford 

20th November 2012 

Your reference REG NO: SOO17-01 

I 

CombmLe C o v c ~ e  O t L L  mb,,vG.-b 
WICKLOW COUNTY COUNCIL 

Aras An Chontae 
Chill Mhantain 
Guthanmel : (0404) 20148 
Faics/Fax : (0404) 69462 
Rphost/E-Mail: plandev@wicklowcoco.ie 
SuiomhNVeb: www.wicklow.ie 

Re: Application by Wicklow Port Company for Dumping at Sea Permit 

Dear Dr Higgi ns, 

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter in connection with the above. 

Under the directive, the competent authority, being the authority who 
determines if an EIA is required, is the consent authority. I n  this regard, the EPA 
would be the competent and consent authority and therefore we would not 
consider that the planning authority has a role in this matter. 

G L 

Yo rs Sincerely, 1 -  P A  
Administrative Officer 
Planning and Development 

Ta an doicimeid ar fail ar iarratas bhformaid eile/malartach. 
This document is available in alternative formats on request. 

Seoltar gach comhfhreagras chuig Stiurthoir Seirbhisi, Forbartha agus Pleanala. 
All correspondence should be addressed to the Director of Services, Planning and Development. 

    
    

    
    

    
For

 in
sp

ec
tio

n p
ur

po
se

s o
nly

.

Con
se

nt 
of

 co
py

rig
ht 

ow
ne

r r
eq

uir
ed

 fo
r a

ny
 ot

he
r u

se
.

EPA Export 12-12-2012:00:27:47


